
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

      1 

       

2 3 4 5 6 7 8 

 

Sunday School - 10am 

Sunday Service - 

11am 

Transfiguration/

Communion Sunday 

Luke 9:28-36 

Preschool - 

6:30am - 6pm  

                

               10am    

Preschool - 

6:30am - 6pm  

Preschool - 

6:30am - 6pm  

Chapel - 9:30am  

Prayer & Reflection 

- 12:00 (Noon)  

Ash Wednesday 

Service  - 6:00pm 

Preschool - 

6:30am - 6pm  

Preschool - 

6:30am - 6pm  

 

 

 

9 10 11 12 13 14 15 

Lenten Study - 

9:45am 

Sunday School - 10am 

Sunday Service - 

11am 

1st Sunday of Lent 

Luke 4:1-13 

Preschool - 

6:30am - 6pm  

             10am 

 

Esther Circle - Noon 

Preschool - 

6:30am - 6pm  

 

 

Preschool -  

6:30am - 6pm  

Chapel - 9:30am  

Prayer & Reflection 

- 12:00 (Noon)  

Choir – 5pm 

Preschool - 

6:30am - 6pm 

 

 

Preschool - 

6:30am - 6pm  

 

 

Asbury Rummage 

Sale 

8:00am - 3:00pm 

 

 

16 17     18     19    20     21     22 

Lenten Study - 

9:45am 

Sunday School - 10am 

Sunday Service - 

11am 

2nd Sunday of Lent 

Luke 13:31-35 

 

Preschool - 

6:30am - 6pm  

            10am 

 

Preschool - 

6:30am - 6pm  

Preschool -  

6:30am - 6pm  

Chapel - 9:30am  

Prayer & Reflection 

- 12:00 

Choir – 5pm 

Preschool - 

6:30am - 6pm  

Food Pantry - 

9:30am  

 

 

Preschool - 

6:30am - 6pm  

 

 

 

 

 

 

23 24 25     26    27 28 29 

Lenten Study - 

9:45am 

Sunday School - 10am 

Sunday Service - 

11am 

3rd Sunday of Lent 

Luke 13:1-9 

 

Preschool - 

6:30am - 6pm  
 

               10am 

 

 

Preschool - 

6:30am - 6pm  

 

 

 

 

Preschool -  

6:30am - 6pm  

Chapel - 9:30am  

Prayer & Reflection - 

12:00 

Choir – 5pm 
 

 

Preschool - 

6:30am - 6pm  

 

 

 

 

Preschool - 

6:30am - 6pm  
 

Woodlawn              

Family                        

Fun Night - 

5:30pm - 8:00pm 

 

Woodlawn              

Yard Sale  

8am - 1pm 

 

 

 

30 31      

Lenten Study - 

9:45am 

Sunday School - 10am 

Sunday Service - 

11am 

4th Sunday of Lent 

Luke 15:1-3; 11b-32 

Preschool - 

6:30am - 6pm  

                

                10am 

 

            

     

MARCH 

2025 

We are in need of Volunteers at our Food Pantry @                                             

Christ Episcopal Church, 1904 Greene St.,                                                                                                        

which will take place on the 3rd Thursday of each month at 9:30am.   

We hope you will join us in helping to serve                                                               

our community and to help those in need.  

May God Bless You Always!! 

6:00pm  

Area clergy will be in the Augusta 

Common, 836 Reynolds Street, for the 

Imposition of Ashes on March 5th 

from 8:00am - 4:00pm 

Esther Circle is a part of “Women of Faith”                 

program that for years has been known as the        

United Methodist  Women. Large churches at one 

time may have had several circles that also met   

jointly as a UMW.  

Each circle had their own leadership and projects, 

but the main goal was always missions or charities. 

Back in the day they knitted socks, made quilts, 

rolled bandages. Yes, things have changed, but our 

main goal has not changed, we work to support          

mission programs and charities.                                  

Over the years, Esther Circle has annually picked a 

local program to support along with needs that may 

come up during the year.  

We would love for anyone interested in joining the 

Esther Circle to meet with us on the second            

Monday monthly at noon, right after Bible Study.  

Join us on Saturday, March 15th, as the                

Esther Circle will have a Rummage Sale            

at the old Asbury Building Fellowship Hall.  

Our primary goal is to raise funds to keep the 

Christian Release Time Education Program 

that still meets at the old Asbury Education 

Wing.  Our portion is $500. Anything over 

that will go to our Esther Circle General 

Fund.  

If you have any questions,                               

please Call or Text Jean Huffine at                             

706-495-2412.  

If you have items you would like to donate,         

contact Jean and she can meet you to put                 

them in our storage area at Asbury.  



 
Woodlawn United Methodist Church 

Established 1889 

Lenten Bible Study 

Beginning Sunday, March 9th
 

in Wilder Chapel @ 9:45am 

Led By: Rev. Mason 

 

The four New Testament Gospels aren’t                 

the same story, but they offer the same                

Resurrection hope. Matthew, Mark, Luke, and 

John devote most of their story detailing Jesus’ 

last week in Jerusalem, all highlighting Jesus’ 

triumphant entry into the city, the suffering  

and humiliation of the cross, and the empty 

tomb come Sunday morning, but the stories 

they tell aren’t quite the same. 

 

Each Gospel offers a different lens through 

which we understand Jesus’ Passion.                   

One portrait reveals Jesus to be in control, 

while another emphasizes his suffering.                

In one story Jesus offers hope to the thief on       

the cross, and in another Jesus only receives          

derision. These different perspectives aren’t a 

reason to dismiss the Gospels; rather they reveal an abundant, diverse, and 

complementary picture of God’s work in the suffering, death,                                   

and resurrection of Jesus.       

            Come…. Share…. Rejoice!!

         Pastor Sonny Mason 

But you must return to your God; maintain love and justice, and wait for your God always.  

March 2025  

School Specials Schedule: 

Music - Monday Mornings 

Soccer Shots - Tuesday Mornings 

Chapel - Wednesday Mornings 

Art - Fridays - PreK, K3, & Young 3’s 

Service Project: Pastor Sonny has asked that the children bring change to place in a jar to Wednesday Chapel.                                            

The change they bring in will benefit the Murphy-Harpst Children’s Center.                                                                                                

They have been learning about how to be a good friend to others and about children who may not be as fortunate. 

SAFETY ISSUES: Please when entering and exiting the building,  DO NOT ALLOW other people to enter or exit the building 

unless a staff member is present.  

PLEASE WHEN PICKING UP YOUR CHILD, ENTER THE BUILDING BY THE OFFICE AND EXIT THE SAME WAY.                                                          

NO ONE SHOULD BE EXITING FROM THE KITCHEN DOOR SIDE OF THE BUILDING OR THE PLAYGROUND!! 

We are asking all parents to MAKE SURE that when dropping off & picking up your children that you are                                      

SUPERVISING THEM & KEEPING THEM SAFE  

Thank you for your cooperation with this matter. 

NEED: We are in need of clean, plastic grocery bags for the Food Pantry and the Center. 

Family Fun Night: On Friday, March 28th, we will have our next Woodlawn Family Fun Night. Join us for an exciting evening beginning 

at 5:30pm where we will enjoy a delicious cookout-style meal of Hot Dogs, Baked Beans, and Coleslaw with a delicious treat for desert!! 

Following the meal, beginning at 6:15pm we will enjoy our feature presentation of “Clifford The Big Red Dog” in our Woodlawn                   

Sanctuary, with popcorn being served during the film. We hope you will join us for a fun and exciting evening and a wonderful time           

with family!!  

Reminder: 

Please make sure that your children have enough diapers and wipes each week!                                                                                          

All children should have at least one change of clothing.   

IMPORTANT DATES: 

Friday - March 28th - Join us for our Woodlawn Family Fun Night from 5:30pm - 8:00pm  

Saturday - March 29th - Woodlawn Yard Sale -                                                                                                                                                        

If you like to a table at our Yard Sale, or would like to donate items to sell call the Front Office. 

Friday - April 18th -  Woodlawn Preschool will be CLOSED in observance of Good Friday.  

The Preschool will reopen on Monday, April 21st.  

Friday - May 16th - Join us for our Pre-K Graduation at 9:30am.  

Please feel free to contact the office during normal business hours at                                                                                                              

(706) 738 - 2546 

You can also email us after hours at the emails below: 

woodlawnaugustaumc@gmail.com or cuppe4567@gmail.com 

mailto:woodlawnaugustaumc@gmail.com
mailto:cuppe4567@gmail.com

